
From: Danny Ames 
Sent: Saturday, July 14, 2018 2:02 PM 
To: Brisbane Community Engagement; Baylands 
Subject: I am writing to vehemently oppose the revised General Plan Amendment. 
 

Dear Mayor Conway and Brisbane Honorable City Council,  
 
I am writing to vehemently oppose the revised General Plan Amendment. 

 
What happened to the General Plan regarding Brisbanes legacy of no housing on the Baylands? 
 

The games and charades must stop! The watering down of the Baylands General Plans is not 
acceptable. 
 
In my opinion this echos a betrayal of the public trust that I would like to see restored  and this 

attempt to change the will of the citizens of Brisbane only accelerates it.  
 
I'm tired of a Taiwanese foreign interest like Tuntex owner of UPC Universal Paragon 

Corporation driving rough shod over over Brisbane's legacy of no housing on the Baylands. With its 
deep pockets buying political favors in Sacramento to influencing elected officials have only 
weaponized the system of media and politicians against our small Brisbane town. To usurp our local 
Land Use Authority is not only disturbing but disgusting. 

 
I reject the current proposal of up to 2200 housing units and 7 million square feet of commercial 
development.  

 
You must all support High Speed Rail it can efficiently and effectively remove significant numbers of 
cars from our over crowded roads. 

 
Wheres the public conscience? This General Plan amendment will jeopardize public health, exacerbate 
traffic and lower the quality of life for the citizens of Brisbane.  
 

Cordially, 
 
Danny Ames 

 
Long time Brisbane resident since 1985 
 


